
Applying for pathway 4 initial registration 
  
APEC Architect  
 
New Zealand is a member of the APEC Architect Project and currently has fast-track 
cross-boarder registration arrangements with Japan, Singapore and Chinese Taipei. If 
you are an APEC Architect from these economies, you are entitled to apply for 
registration in New Zealand under this pathway. 
 
Note that immigration and visa issues are entirely separate and should be taken up with 
the New Zealand Government. 
 
The procedure for an APEC Architect to seek registration in New Zealand requires you 
to do the following: 
 

・ Fill out an application form 
 
・Pay a fee of NZ$632.50 (GST included), using these payment methods. 
 
・Be interviewed to by two senior New Zealand architects, known as registration 

assessors, who will recommend to the NZRAB Board whether or not you meet 
the required standard. The interview only covers those aspects of the 
architectural process in New Zealand that are unique in New Zealand. 

 
 
NZRAB website  http://www.nzrab.org.nz/default.aspx?page=241 


